
Neighborhood Council #1 

Meeting Minutes 

12 Jan 2016 

 

 

 

Members Present:  Neal Dubois, David Foscue, Mike Flaherty, Bill Thomas, Paul Warrick 

 

Others Present: Patty Cadwell, Casey Furr, Janet Duffy, Brad Livingston, Great Falls High 

School Students. 

 

Call to Order:    Meeting was called to order at 7PM. 

 

Election of Officers:  

 

Neal Dubois was elected President. 

Paul Warrick was elected Secretary 

Dave Foscue was elected Official Delegate 

Mike Flaherty was elected to the Police Advisory Board 

 

Bylaws were approved. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Minutes from the November meeting were approved. 

Casey Furr briefed the status of the Vista Park Project. 

A discussion was conducted concerning the status of the Holman Building. 

 

New Business: 

 

Janet Duffy gave a Great Falls Development Authority update.  She noted continued growth of 

the city in 2015 and projections for contrinued growth in 2016. 

Sgt. Wells gave a community policing update noting that our neighborhood still has the lowest 

crime rate in Great Falls. 

 

Those council members who were unable to attend the 11Jan training session were provided 

copies of the Neighborhood Council Handbook. 

 

Brad Livingston conducted a discussion with Great Falls High School students reference their 

future plans. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM with the next scheduled meeting planned for 9 Feb. 

 

 

  


